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Dear lir, Hurminen,

I was w%plmad indeed to learn
from your letter 17th that you managed to
come to a satisfactory settlement wiﬁh the
M%M& in the case of the "AINA MARIA

intentlon to sell her for breaking up purposes

We have btalten due note of your
as soon as possible,

e are very tified to hear thet
both lir, Dowman and ip, % wers of asslsbance
to you, and to pass on to them an
expression of your appreclation of their /rfm*ta.

7ith kindes 'écgnm
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